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 22nd Week of the Year – 29th August 2021 

Year B; Weekday Cycle 1                  Divine Office Week 2 
Day Place Time Intention 

Saturday  
28th August 

22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Acle 17.00 For the Volunteers of the Parish  

Sunday 
29th August 

SM 9:00 Chris List † 

SP 09:30 Joe Kelf 

SM 11:00 For the people of the parish 

 Caister 17:00 For the volunteers of our parish 

Monday  Feria 

SM ------ No Mass 

SP ------ No Mass 

Tuesday 

 

Feria 

SP -------- Farrell FM 

SM 10:00 Eilish Collier (sick) 

1st September     

Wednesday 

Feria 

SP  09:30 For all health workers and 
Careers in our Parishes 

SM 10.00 Jean Furie † 

    Thursday  

 

Feria 

SM 
SM 

9:30 
10:00 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
Kathlen & Edward Duffy † 

SP  ------- No Mass 

Friday  St Gregory the Great PpD Feast 

SP 09:30 No Mass 

SM 10.00 Marina Labrador † 

Saturday  

 

 

Feria 

SP 09:30 For the sick and housebound 

SM 10:00 For SMMM Congregation 

Please remember in your prayers, all in the parish who are ill; Molly 
Able, Tony Adamson, Ann Askew, Tony Baker, Tim Bushell, Brendan Byrne, 
Mary Byrne, Jeanette Charalambous, Jane Christie, Stephen Christie, 
Ursula Cole, Angela Cooper, Anthony D’Arcy, Geoffrey Davis, Filomena 
Desira, Sam Desira,  Susan Fabian, Sam Gill, Marguerite Harman, Joyce 
Hastings, Rosemarie Hawkins, Ruth Jermy, Pat Kirton, Brian Lafferty, Mollie 
Marsden, Ian McCabe, Eileen McCarney, Linda McGurk, Margaret Morton, 
Joanne O’Gregory, Beryl Pearson, Michael Ryan, Tom Ryan, Wayne Sharp, 
Marta Sofia, Mike Spragg, Frank Tennant, Jonathon Walsh, Nigel Weale, 
Anthony Willets, Patrick Willets and Karen Zerafa. May the Lord heal them.  
 
Death anniversaries: Doreen Mannell, Eileen Anderson, Elizabeth 
Dalgleish, Eugene O’Mahony, Henry Hope, James Brumell, Joseph 
Mummolo, Kathleen Farrell, Kathleen Miller, Margaret Lowerson, Michael 
Chester, Patricia Short, Peter Walsh, Prudence Brumell, Robert Smith, 
Robert St Quentin, Sean Goodson, Veronica Lukgseviciene, Virginia Moore 
& Wladyslaw Fabian May they rest in peace. 
 
Link for St Mary’s Live Streaming of Masses can be found on St Mary’s 
website for Sunday and Weekday Masses. 
Diocesan Yearbook for 2021: Please get your copy for £2 from St Marys, 
Acle, Caister and St Peter’s 
 

Registered Charity No: 
278742 

Information 
Priest in Charge  

Fr Anthony Nwankwo SMMM 
 

Assistant Priest 
Fr Alvan Ibeh SMMM 
Tel: 01493 842001 

 
Assistant Priest 

Fr Alex Ibe SMMM 
Tel: 01493 301013 

 
Parish Deacon 

Rev Peter Glanville 
Tel: 01493 701341 

Email: 
glanville_peter@hotmail.com  
 

Parish Office Hours 
Annual Leave 

Schools 
St Mary & St Peter 

Primary School 
Tel: 01493 445117 

Notre Dame High School 
Norwich Tel: 01603 611431 

 

Baptism 
2 months’ notice required. 

Marriage 
6 months’ notice required. 

 
Emergency Number 

If you need a priest in an 
emergency, please contact. 

01502 572453 
(OLSS, Lowestoft) 

 
The Cycle of Prayer 

We pray for The Harvest, 
Students & Teachers, The 

Spread of the Gospel, 
Justice & Peace in the World, 

Prisoners & their Families, 
Victims of War & Young 

People. 
 

Psalm Response: 
The Just will live in the 
presence of the Lord 

mailto:rectorystmarys@gmail.com
http://www.stmarysgy.org.uk/
http://www.stpetersrc.org.uk/


Parish Stewardship 
Giving is an act of the heart. You may give without loving, 

but you cannot love without giving. 

Weekly Offertory Collection – St Mary’s 

Gift Aid £51.00  

Loose £331.81 

Standing Orders £100 

TOTAL  £482.81 

Weekly Offertory Collection – St Peter’s 

Gift Aid £  

Loose  £ 

Standing Orders  £ 

TOTAL £  
 

St Mary’s Restoration Funding stands at: 
£-(minus) 13,600.55 

 

St Mary’s Parish Giving please 
consider making any donations or your 
weekly collection to St Mary’s using 
the QR code displayed here. You can 
donate £1, £5, £10 or any other 
amount you specify. St Mary’s can also 
claim Gift Aid for your donation by 
using this method of payment. 

Annual leave: Fr Alex will be away until 15th September 
taking his annual leave to return home to Nigeria. Please 
pray for him for God’s journey mercies. 
Please consider a Standing Order for your weekly 
offering during these unprecedented times for the Church, 
Country, and the World as a whole. Would you please 
consider setting up a standing offering to the Parish of St 
Mary’s or St Peter’s so that our Churches can still receive 
some much-needed funds? Please email Anna at the 
Parish office or call the parish office for any query on this. 
Here are the Bank details for St Mary’s and St Peter’s.  
ACCOUNT NAME: St Mary’s RC Parish, Great Yarmouth. 
Sort code: 40-22-22. Account no: 61604708. ACCOUNT 
NAME: St Peter’s Parish Account.  
Sort code: 40-22-34. Account no: 81003879. Thank you. 
More money counters for St Mary’s the parish requests 
any parishioner who is able to volunteer his/her time to 
help in this regard to please, speak with Fr Anthony or Fr 
Alvan. For more enquiries, please call the parish office on: 
01493 842001. The parish immensely grateful to those 
who have been helping in counting our collections till date. 
Thank you. 
Ignite Team is looking for people aged 18-35 to join, 
sharing the Gospel message with young people. These are 
full-time positions from September 2021 or January 2022 
with training, food, accommodation and a monthly 
allowance provided. For more information 
see www.rcdea.org.uk/youth 
Baptism We pray for Dylan Thomas Ruco who was 
recently baptised. May he continue to live under the 
watchful care of God.  
From God as the provide him with spiritual care. 
We pray for all parishioners, their family and friends 
who celebrate their Birthday in August & September. 

 

Forthcoming Diary Dates: SM SVP, SP SVP, 
SP/SM PPC, SP/SM PFC, and KSC. 

Physical meetings currently cancelled. 
 
 
 

Mass at St Peter’s Sorry to let you know that 
there will be no Mass at St Peter’s on Friday 3rd of 
September. 
Going back home permanently – Neil Gillies 
Fr Anthony wishes to thank you for participating in 
the farewell Mass and parties for our brother         
Neil Gillies. The following contacts were left by Neil 
if you wish to reach him as he is back home: 13 
Caolis Vatersay Isle-of-Barra. Post code: HS9 5YL.  
Tel:01871810595. Mobile:07918610951.          
Email: gillies6296@btinternet.    
 Jean Fury and Marina Labrador † May God grant 
them His eternal rest and peace and bring 
consolation to their families and friends. Please 
keep their families in your prayers as they go 
through this moment of grief. 
St Mary’s First Holy Communion class.  
The next class will be on Wednesday 8th 
September. The Class will be in the Church with 
COVID-19 rules still in place.  
 
St. Peter's Children’s Liturgy: We are hoping to 
start children’s liturgy again in September. We have 
enough teachers BUT desperately need more 
helpers. It would only be once a month on a rota 
system so you would know what dates in advance. 
please ring Jean Clarke on 01493 285355. 
Please pray for 
the bereaved families in our two parishes, that they 
may continue to draw strength from our Lord whose 
mercy and compassion never fail. Also pray for our 
parishioners who have not started joining us for 
liturgies in the parish since the pandemic, that they 
may also continue to draw spiritual nourishment 
from our loving father who cares for those who seek 
his face.  
Mass for health care workers and careers every 
first Friday of the month at St Peter’s. Adoration of 
the blessed Sacrament starts at 17:30 and Mass at 
18:00. For September, it will be on the 10th and first 
Friday of other months. 
 
Faithful Stewards of God’s Gifts-Time, Talents 
and Treasurer: This new initiative within our 
Diocese seeks to help parishioners to see that they 
are very much responsible for their parish. The 
programme is different from Alive in Faith and will 
be rolled out across our Diocese over a period of 
three years. The Diocese has appointed Sandra   
 Portas to help parishes in this regard. Please be 
informed that St Peter’s parish is among the 
parishes starting this programme any time this year. 
 
Welcome We offer a warm welcome to all visitors 
to our parishes. We hope you enjoy your time with 
us. 

http://www.rcdea.org.uk/youth
tel:01871810595

